

           

FFA Program Upcoming Events:
January 13th:
FFA Meeting – 7pm in the Science Wing Multi-Purpose Room & Ag Room
January 14th 
Showmanship Clinic Entry forms and payment due

January 17th:
Showmanship Clinic at the Red Barn Complex tentatively starting at 8:00 a.m.
January 19th:
Student Holiday
Jan. 22nd – 26th:
Ft. Worth Heifer Show 

January 23rd:
Five student’s calf scrambling in the Ft. Worth Calf Scramble.

January 27th:
Progress show entry forms and payment are due.

Jan. 28th-Feb 1st:
Ft. Worth Chi Show
January 29th:
Katy Judging Contest – Need Parent Assistance. 
Feb 3rd – 6th:
Ft. Worth Steer Show

February 4th:
Poultry Projects Arrive

February 7th:
Bellaire FFA Progress Show
February 10th: 
FFA/Alumni Meeting – 7pm in the Science Wing Multi-Purpose Room & Ag Room
February 13th:
San Antonio Dairy Cattle Judging Contest

FFA Day At The Capital:

Seven (7) Bellaire FFA Members will have the opportunity to participate in the annual FFA Day at the Capital on February 25th. More FFA Members can participate if a parent or two will assist in transporting students to and from this event. Please contact Mr. Peak if you are able to help.

Bellaire FFA Livestock Show:
With the annual Bellaire FFA Livestock Show less than 90 days away, please make sure that you are contacting potential buyers about attending the livestock show & auction. The more potential buyers, the more potential profit you stand to make. More information will be presented about the show during the FFA Meetings.

Barn News:

There are several small changes that are occurring at the barn that will make a positive difference for all that use the facility to house their projects.

Reminder:

1. Keep all gates locked and secured not only at the front gate but to all the barns and pastures as well. **Reasoning is that no one wants to have their personal items stolen or vandalized.** Since December 19th, it has been reported that the front gate has been either unlocked and/or opened without anyone at the barn 17 times. 
2. Barn hours are from 5:00am to 9:00pm. This does not mean that you can arrive at the barn at 8:45pm and stay for an hour to take care of your project(s). 

3. Pick up your mess! Animal waste, hay, feed bags and trash in general. Empty the trash cans every day and take pride in the barn that you are in. 
4. Cattle exhibitors, turn off your fan if your animal is not in its stall. 

5. Put back equipment and tools where you got them from.
6. Clean out the wheel barrows after using them. 

Pull Tab Program:
Please collect the aluminum pull tabs from various aluminum cans to support the Ronald McDonald House. Our chapter goal is to collect ten, one gallon milk jugs full of tabs by Monday, April 13, 2015. With your help, we can reach our goal!

Washington Leadership Conference:
Summer is quickly approaching and if your child is interested in attending the Washington Leadership Conference, then please have them signup on the WLC Signup Sheet in the agriculture room. Tentative date for this trip is June 9th – June 14th with the cost per student being about $1,000.00 for the week. During the five-day event, students learn how to become effective leaders by learning their purpose, how to value people, how to take action, and how to serve others. FFA members leave WLC with the knowledge and confidence to act in ways that help their schools, community, and their country 
More information about the Bellaire FFA Chapter can be found at www.bellaire.ffanow.org

